
Dates  

Dates for the Diary: 
Tuesday 26th Sept – 18:00: KS1 Reading Information 
Meeting for Parents/Carers ON TEAMS  
Wednesday 27th Sept – Individual and Sibling Photos 
Thursday 28th Sept – 18:30: KS1 Reading Information 
Meeting for Parents/Carers AT SCHOOL 
Friday 29th Sept – 9.00: Bristol Parent Carer Forum 
Coffee Morning 
Tuesday 10th October – Parents Evening 
Wednesday 11th October – Parents Evening 
 

 
 

We are Scientists 
We will be learning about our 5 senses and 

exploring the world around us using all our senses. 

We will be tasting things to make our tastebuds 

come alive, feeling materials with different textures 

and go on a listening walk. 

 

 

General Reminders: 
PE is on a Wednesday and Friday. Children 
need to come into school wearing their PE kit 
and trainers. 
Reading books are changed on a Thursday. 
Reading tree books are changed on a Monday. 
Please only bring in healthy snacks and water. 

Year 1 Curriculum Newsletter 
Term 1 -  

We are Writers 
This term we are reading three lovely texts – 

Stardust, Biscuit Bear and Lubna and Pebble. 

We are learning about what a sentence needs 

and challenging ourselves to use capital letters 

at the start of a sentence, finger spaces and 

full stops. We are working really hard at 

using the sounds we know to help us write 

our ideas down.  

We are Self-Aware Citizens 

Every Friday, we will have a PSHE lesson and 
the focus for this term is ‘Being me in my 
world’. We will talk about what makes us 

special, we will discuss our class charter and 
how we can use our gem 

powers to help us. 
 
 

We are Artists 
As artists, we will be looking at different pieces of 
artwork and using our topaz power to say whether 

we like them or dislike them and explain our 
reasoning. We will also be practising our drawing 
skills and create a piece of artwork using different 
types of lines. We will also explore different media 

such as crayons, felt tips, oil pastels, paint. 

 

We are Mathematicians 
We are practising subitising, exploring numbers 

and counting up to 100. We are also beginning 

to use our topaz power to talk about our maths 

learning. In our maths learning, we use lots of 

resources to help us show our thinking and help 

us to solve problems. 

This term we will also be… 
We are also Citizens each week and learn 

about different religions. Each week, we are 
Athletes twice a week and we will be practising 
jumping, side stepping, galloping and skipping. 
We will also learn how to play games involving 

defenders! 


